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Matthew Sprott

From: Heather Middleton <heather.middleton@damsafety.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2014 12:51 PM
To: Matthew Sprott
Cc: Bill Ziegler
Subject: Re: Wambo Coal Mine Modification 14

Matthew, 
Re: Wambo Coal Mod 14 

DA 305-7-2003 MOD 14 

The DSC has received the Environmental Assessment Report and development application for Modification 14 for the
Wambo Underground Coal Project. 

The application area impacts the existing Wambo South Water Dam  a prescribed dam and the notification area that 
surrounds it. Wambo Coal  have been in discussion with the DSC about the need to apply to the DSC prior to mining
within this area.  

kind regards 

Heather 

 

 
 

Heather Middleton | Mining Regulation Officer  
Dams Safety Committee  |  Level 3, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta  NSW  2150 
Postal: Locked Bag 5123, Parramatta  NSW  2124 / Australia 

email: heather@damsafety.nsw.gov.au   |  Ph: (02) 9842 8076  |  Fax: (02) 9842 8071 
www.damsafety.nsw.gov.au  

To stay informed with DSC policy, procedure and training course updates please sign up by sending an empty 
email to policy-subscribe@damsafety.nsw.gov.au 
  
More information is on our website under http://www.damsafety.nsw.gov.au/DSC/Services/policy.shtm 
 
On 3 October 2014 12:10, Matthew Sprott <Matthew.Sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote: 

Dear All, 

  

The Department has recently received a modification application and Environmental Assessment (EA) from Wambo 
Coal Pty Ltd, seeking approval to modify its existing North Wambo Underground Coal Mine in the Hunter Valley (DA 
305-7-2003 MOD 14).  

  

The proposed modification involves the development of an additional underground longwall panel (Longwall 10A) in 
the Wambo coal seam, contiguous with the existing North Wambo Underground Mine. The application and the EA 
were made available on the Department’s website this morning, via the following link:  

http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=6720 



2

  

The Department would like to invite your assessment and comments on the proposed modification and would request 
that you send these responses to matthew.sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au, by Friday 17 October 2014. 

  

I have arranged for Wambo Coal to distribute hard and electronic copies of the EA, in accordance with the attached 
distribution list, and believe that these document should have arrived at your offices this week.  

  

If you have any further queries regarding the above, or if you do not receive a hard copy of the EA and would like 
one, please contact me on 9228 2054. 

  

Kind regards, 

Matthew 

  

Matthew Sprott  

Planning Officer | Mining Projects 

Department of Planning & Environment 

23-33 Bridge Street SYDNEY 2000 | GPO Box 39 SYDNEY 2001 

ph: 02 9228 2054 | e: matthew.sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au  

  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.  
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the 
Department.  
You should scan any attached files for viruses.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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